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Notification for UGC NET/JRF 

In response to Notification no. (ccpc/online coaching classes/ku/2020) Dated: 

16.06.2020, the Centre received responses from all 163 candidates registered for 

NET/JRF coaching. Majority of the candidates consented for physical classroom 

coaching only. As such, the proposal of conducting Online Coaching is withdrawn. 

Thus, the Centre would conduct physical classroom coaching as and when the 

educational institutions re-open. 

All concerned candidates are advised to check our Centre webpage 

http://ccpc.uok.edu.in or www.kashmiruniversity.ac.in for regular updates.  
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